
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
Approve and authorize the Health Services Director, or his designee, to execute, on behalf
of the County, Contract Amendment #27-456-13 with La Clinica De La Raza, a non-profit
corporation, effective November 1, 2017, to amend Contract #27-456-12, to add Pharmacy
340B Compliance Program requirements with no change to the payment limit of
$3,000,000, and no change in the original term of July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
This amendment is funded 100% by Contra Costa Health Plan Enterprise Fund II. (No rate
increase)  

BACKGROUND: 
On July 11, 2017, the Board of Supervisors approved Contract #27-456-12 with La Clinica
De La Raza, for the provision of primary care and ophthalmology services for Contra Costa
Health Plan (CCHP) members, for the period from July 1, 2017 through June 30, 2018.

Approval of Contract Amendment Agreement #27-456-13 will require the contractor to
adhere to the Pharmacy 340B Compliance Program and continue to provide primary care
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and ophthalmology services, to CCHP members, through June 30, 2018. 

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
If this amendment is not approved, the contractor will not be required to adhere to the
Pharmacy 340B Compliance Program and the County could be liable for insufficient
reporting of discounted medication to the State. 


